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We strongly support the proposed revisions to enable charter schools in privately leased facilities to more readily

participate in the Proposition 39 Clean Energy Grant Program.

The proposed revisions to the Guidelines should allow many additional charter schools to participate.

We would, however, encourage further revisions to also enable newer charter schools to participate. Even the revised
Guidelines would continue to effectively bar dozens of recently-established schools from participating if they have not
yet renewed their charter petitions. Such schools would need to demonstrate payback within their remaining charter

term—a period that is too short to allow participation beyond very modest projects such as relamping and installing new

thermostats—and in many cases not at all.

Sincerely,

-Eric Premack

Eric Premack | Executive Director and Founder
Charter Schools Development Center, Inc.

Our home office and training facility in downtown Sacramento:
817 14" Street

Sacramento, CA 95814
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